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East Brady Borough Information 

Check out our website!                                                             

Go to www.eastbradyborough.com               
We have a page dedicated to Water & Sewer. Along with 

our current rates and an option to pay your bill online is 

available. 

Our council meetings are still the first and third Tuesday of 

the month at 6 pm in Room 14. The public is welcome to 

attend.      

New billing software update has been delayed, AGAIN. This 

bill is the same as the previous ones. Changes should ap-

pear on the next bill, but don’t hold your breath. 

WATER News 

The annual Consumer Confidence Report for 2024 is com-

plete. This is a requirement of the DEP. All customers are 

welcome to review it. You can find it on our website at: 

https://www.eastbradyborough.com/wp-content/

uploads/2025/03/East-Brady-2024-CCR.pdf 

I know, that’s LONG! There are printed copies in the Bor-

ough office. You are welcome to go to our website at: 

www.eastbradyborough.com and go to the Water/Sewer 

tab at the top, then scroll down and you will see it. 

Community Center News 

Our Gym is in desperate need of a new roof. It is more than 

50 years old!  It is a big expense for the Borough, but needs 

to be done so that we don’t ruin our beautiful new gym 

floor. 

New Borough Employees! 

We are happy to report that we have 2 new employees. 

Leann Needham is working with Susan on a part time basis 

throughout the summer, and will become our new full time 

Secretary/Treasurer in the fall. 

Philip Beabout is new to the maintenance crew. His name 

is familiar to you, because he is also chief of East Brady 

Volunteer Fire Department. 

Both Leann and Philip are East Brady residents and we are 

happy to have them join our team. 

Upcoming Events 

Spring has arrived! That seemed like a long, cold winter.  

EBADC is sponsoring the annual, “Keep PA Beautiful” clean-

up day on Saturday April 26th, 2025. Meet at the parking lot 

of Farmers National Bank at 9 am to pick up garbage bags 

and see what areas of town need attention.  

Then, the week after that (April 28th) is when the street 

sweeper comes to town. Please park your cars off of the 

street so that the sweeper can clean better.   

Memorial Day weekend is when we have Attic and Cellars 

Days. It is our town-wide yard sale! Time to pass your junk 

along to someone else, who thinks it’s a treasure. Think of it 

as recycling! Look for signs around town to remind you.  

Yoga in the Park returns to the Riverfront Park Pavillion on 

Saturday mornings from 9-10 am starting in mid May until 

Labor Day. Look for the bald eagles while relaxing along the 

river.  

If you haven’t been down to Riverfront Park yet, you don’t 

know what you are missing. We have a beautiful Pavillion, 

picnic benches with built in high chairs and a winding path to 

the river. Let the kids throw rocks in the river or launch a 

kayak. We are in the process of constructing a new parking 

lot at the intersection of Verner Street and Waterway Lane. 

It will be open and available for anyone to park their cars 

and access the trail.  Have you heard that we now have a 

TUNNEL that you can walk and ride a bike through!!! Follow 

the trail down past Philipstown and you will come to the 

tunnel. When you go through the tunnel you will exit across 

the river from Seybertown Road. Bring a flashlight! You’re 

going to need it! 


